



St Damian's RC Science College

Lees Road Ashton-under-Lyne OL6 8BH

Tel: 0161 330 5974
Fax: 0161 331 4744

Email: admin@stdamians.co.uk

Web: http://www.stdamians.co.uk/
Follow us on Twitter: @StDamiansRCSC

Follow us on Facebook

Headteacher

Mr S Logue BA (Hons), MEd., NPQH, NPQEL

22nd October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Non-Uniform Day Friday 25th October 2024

On Monday pupils were taken off timetable and attended Aspire Day. As part of their day, they attended a session led by Mr Frank Davis who came into school and spoke about his experiences working with the Celtic Foundation and Classrooms for Malawi.

Following on from this, it is proposed that on Friday 25th October we will hold a non-uniform day. We are asking pupils to donate £1 for the privilege of wearing their own clothes on Friday. The proceeds from this event are to go towards The Celtic Foundation for their work with Classrooms for Malawi. The charity builds schools and classrooms in Malawi in East Africa, their mission is to provide safe and suitable learning environments for the children of Malawi.

Pupils are asked to wear appropriate clothing and as parents it is your responsibility to ensure your child is dressed suitably for school. St Damian's reserves the right to send any pupil home who does not adhere to this requirement. I do not want this to happen, but my decision will be final.

We are aware this is a busy and expensive time of the year and your generosity, large or small, is very much appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Logue









